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Seal 

The Oregon Tech seal is designed to 
officially verify academic documents. 
Because use of the seal is restricted, 
it is not available on the website for 
downloading. Please contact the 
Marketing Department prior to 
reproduction. 

Full logo 

The Oregon Tech block logo is 
a general identifier for use on 
institution publications, stationery, 
merchandise, web pages, and other 
graphic treatments. The proportions 
should never be altered. This logo 
can be reduced or enlarged to any 
size, as long as the proportions  
remain unaltered and readability is 
not compromised. 

The logo must not be used in 
conjunction with other type, 
graphics, or logos to form a 
combined graphic element. 

Logos are available for download 
online at www.oit.edu/marketing. 
Camera-ready and digital copies 
of the logo are available from the 
Marketing Department. 

Which file do I need? 

For print, there are two options: 
“.eps”– vector-based, high resolution format 
“.tif ”– pixel-based, high resolution format 

For Web, there are two options: 
“.jpg”– web-based, low-resolution format 
“.gif ”– web-based, low-resolution format 

Often “.jpg” files can be saved at a high 
resolution. However, they are lossy files, 
which reduce in file size and quality the 
more they are saved. For best results with a 
printed format, use either “.eps” or “.tif ” 
formats. 

Reminder
You must get prior approval from the 
Marketing Department to use the logo on a 
sign or banner. 
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One-color, PMS 540

Two-color PMS 540 + Metallic PMS 872

One-color, Black

Two-color, PMS 540 + PMS 122

One-color, PMS 540

One-color PMS 540 

   One-color, reversed over black

Oregon Council of Presidents

February 14, 2018

Chair Roblan, Vice-Chair Linthicum, and Members of the Senate Education Committee,

Oregon Health and Sciences University (OHSU) and the seven public universities in Oregon, share 
Senator Thatcher’s commitment to student service men and women in ensuring that they can serve their 
state and country and return to their education programs with ease.

We support SB 1557 and appreciate Senator Thatcher’s collaboration on the  -2 amendment. OHSU and 
the Oregon Council of Presidents brought forth the amendment to preserve institutional concerns about 
faculty academic discretion and accreditation.

As we reviewed the -2 amendments earlier this week, the universities and the Higher Education 
Coordinating Commission (HECC) noted an additional technical changed that will be needed in the 
sections that address student financial aid. An additional amendment will clarify the HECC’s authority 
over financial aid. Unfortunately, the pace of the session pre-empted our ability to draft amendments in 
time for the committee’s consideration and we pledge to work collaboratively in the House to address this 
issue.

We appreciate Senator Thatcher’s diligent work on this bill, and thank you for your consideration and 
support of SB 1557 and the -2 amendment. 

Sincerely,

Dana Richardson
Executive Director
Oregon Council of Presidents

Joyce Brake
Associate Director, State Relations
Oregon Health & Science University




